
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

Year 1 Christmas Concerts - Monday 18th December (1M 9.15am, 1D 10.30am & 1B 2.15pm)
Year 2 Christmas Concerts - Tuesday 19th December (2D 9.15am, 2E 10.30am & 2SA 2.15pm)

Class Christmas Party/Discos - Wednesday 20th December
KS2 Carol Service - Thursday 21st December (9.30am Church on the Way, Princes Avenue) 

15th December 2023

Calendar of Character

Focus for week beginning 18th December 

Determination

Attendance and Holidays
Please be aware that we cannot 

authorise any holidays that are taken 
during term time and that the local 
authority will be required to issue a 
fine for holidays taken during this 

time. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to 
commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Congratulations to Olivia in Year 3 for her  
achievements in football. She has received 
awards for her performance on the pitch 

and has scored over 150 goals for her team.  
Well done Olivia – we are really proud.

• Key Points

• · Having a firm goal and working towards it—even if it’s difficult
• · Continuing to try and not giving up.

• Ideas from 6H
• I have used determination during a gymnastics competition. Once, I 

fell off the beam and hurt my ankle but my competition was in less 
than two days so I had to use determination to still participate. Maizy
(6H).

• I have shown determination when I have been working on my 
handwriting recently.

• I have used determination in maths when I didn't understand 
something and I carried on trying. Autumn (6H).

** Year 6 Residential Fundraising Team **

Our fantastic fundraising team will be 
selling Christmas slap bands on Monday 
18th after school. There will be a stall on 
the main playground as well as one on the 
Foundation Stage playground.
The bands will be sold for £1.50 each.
Hope to see lots of you after school on 
Monday!

This morning Year 5 were lucky enough to watch an 
amazing performance by the violinists from Years 4, 
5 and 6 who performed some of the pieces they 
have been practising this term.



Please remember that we strive to be a nut free school so please make sure you check the 
ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

Christmas Parties
Our Events Committee have arranged this year's 

Christmas party day. This will take place on 
Wednesday 20th December. Your child will come to 
school in their party clothes. Every class will have a 

class party with snacks, and a Christmas disco 
where they will get sweets and a drink. We are 

asking for a £2.50 contribution for these events. 
Please can this money be paid in cash to the class 

teachers. 

FS, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 Discos will take place during the 
school day. 

Y5 and Y6 will take place after school. Children will 
stay at school and the disco will finish at 4.30pm. 

Parent Pay
This is a polite reminder – please could you try 
to keep up to date with Parent Pay payments 
for lunches, music lessons, breakfast club and 

nursery fees. Where possible, please try to 
credit the account in advance. Thank you.

New Admissions
All applications for FS2 new admissions that will 
start school September 2024 are open and will 
close 15.01.24. For further details on how to 
apply for school places, please visit the 
following website:
https://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-
schools/applications-and-transfers/primary-
school-applications

CHRISTMAS CARD - POST BOXES
If your child would like to post their 
Christmas cards to a member of the 
Thoresby community we have two 

wonderful post boxes in the school. These 
are located in the hall and in the resource 

area. 
Please ensure the name and class is on the 

front to ensure a safe delivery. 


